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Dear reader,

Welcome to the July edition of the
Kuremara Newsletter! This issue brings
you closer to our mission, showcasing how
we're making a difference for NDIS
participants. We're excited to share
updates and insights that demonstrate our
commitment to empowering the lives of
those we serve through NDIS services.

Celebrating Unique Talents of our NDIS Participants
Kuremara celebrates the unique talents of our NDIS participants, like the stunning

artwork featured in this edition, underscoring our commitment to fostering their
creative skills and recognising their impact.

Preparation for the Disability Connection Expo 2024

Kuremara is gearing up with excitement for the Melbourne Expo in October, eagerly
anticipating the opportunity to connect with prospective participants, family members,

support coordinators, and local partners.

SIL Support Extension to New Locations

Kuremara is introducing Supported Independent Living (SIL) support at new locations
in Joyner and Doolandella, offering a secure environment where you can embrace

your true self while enjoying a relaxed lifestyle and achieving your life goals.


